Strength In Numbers Foundation

1st Annual Request Raffle Ticket Items

Strength In Numbers Foundation needs your help to make our Raffle Ticket Drawing a success!
My name is Marchello Anderson and I'm a part of the team at Strength In Numbers Foundation.
Strength In Numbers Foundation mission is To Help Those In Need, And Help Them To Succeed!

We’re hosting a Raffle Ticket Drawing on April 15, 2023 as a way to raise funds for our 1st Annual
Walk For Autism Event!

In order to make our Ticket Raffle Drawing a reality, we are seeking unique and interesting items
to raffle off. We would like to ask your company if you’d be willing to donate any items that we
could raffle during our event?

Your contribution will be vital to helping us succeed in planning our raffle ticket drawing. Your
contribution will help us to raise funds to assist those families that have autistic children with
resources, and recreational activities, and to also help us to continue to host The Walk For Autism
Event Annually, so that we can continue to support, educate, and advocate for Autistic Children.

Any item you could donate would help.

Name of Business:

Contact Person:

Address:

Business Phone #:

Business Email:

Donation Item:

For event information or 501¢3 verification status you can contact me directly at 405-795-7769
or email at Marchelloanderson.sinf@gmail.com

Sincerely,
Marchello Anderson,

President Strength In Numbers Foundation
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